May 21, 2019
SENT BY E-MAIL

The Secretary

Ontario Securities Commission
20 Queen Street West

22" Floor

Toronto, Ontario M5H 358
Fax: 416-593-2318
comments@osc.gov.on.ca

Me Anne-Marie Beaudoin
Corporate Secretary
Autorité des marchés financiers

800, rue du Square Victoria, 22° étage
C.P. 246, tour de la Bourse

Montréal (Québec) H4Z 1G3

Fax : 514-864-6381
Consultation-en-cours@lautorite.qc.ca

To: All Canadian Securities Administrators and IROC, via e-email
Re: Internalization within the Canadian Equity Market

TD Direct Investing welcomes the opportunity to comment on the Joint CSA/IIROC Consultation Paper
23-406 Internalization within the Canadian Equity Market.

TD Direct Investing, as the largest direct investing brokerage service in Canada, supports internalization
within the Canadian Equity Market, which advances the interests of Canadian investors. In particular, we
stand behind the comments submitted by our affiliate, and executing broker, TD Securities Inc.

We welcome the opportunity to provide additional commentary through in-person discussions with
staff.

Sincerely,

- President, TD Direct Investing




